
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

October 14, 2009 
 
 
Secretary's Corner - Did You Know?  That our 
membership is now up to 53, an increase of 6 in our new 
Rotary year.  In case you haven't been around for 
awhile, and a few of you haven't, please welcome Caitlin 
Helstrom, Chuck Redman, Ellie Speh, Mike Tranfaglia, 
Eric Wellman and Bill York. 
 
Raffle - Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate to 
Shoppers Hardware donated by Kathy Ray, was won by 
Eric Wellman. 
 
Happy Dollars - Dollars were given tonight by Sybil 
Riemensnider, Paul McKenney, Anne Swift-Kayatta, 
Jack Roberts, Eric Wellman, Caitlin Helstrom, Mike 
McGovern, Janet McLaughlin, Phil Dube, Dan 
Davidson, Wayne Schaab, Dan Mooers, Joe Conroy, 
Chuck Redman, Rick Dobson, Adrienne Murphy, Frank 
Butterworth, Joan Frustaci and John LoBosco. 
 
Speakers Needed - Our program chair, Mike 
McGovern, is looking for speakers, or suggestions for 
speakers, for December onward.  If you have any ideas, 
please email or phone him. 
 
Soup Kitchen Wrap Up - Joe Conroy would like to 
thank Frank Butterworth, Steve Wilcox, Dan & Edie 
Davidson, John, Sue & Emily LoBosco, Dave 
Bagdasarian and entourage, Dick Yerxa, Wayne Schaab 
and Carol Vaughn & daughters who served at last night's 
soup kitchen.  Our next opportunity to serve will be 
Tuesday, November 10. 
 
Tree Sale Minute - Joe LoBosco would welcome any 
suggestions that you may have concerning the tree sale.  
He can be reached at lobosco@maine.rr.com or 
799-1842. 
 
Box Tops for Education - Bob Danielson is collecting 
General Mills box tops for the CE schools, so please cut 
them out and bring them in to our weekly meetings. 
 
Reminder - Please bring in your back issues of the 
Rotarian magazine so they can be given to others who 
want to learn more about the organization. 
 
New Member - Tonight we inducted our newest 
member, Eric Wellman.  Currently a resident of 
Scarborough, Eric grew up in CE.  He is a professor on 
the faculty at USM, specializing as an EMS Clinical 
Coordinator.  His classification is Education/Medicine.  
Welcome aboard, Eric. 
 
Moving - Janet McLaughlin is moving the weekend of 
October 23-24 and is looking for assistance.  She can be 
reached at 939-7996. 
 
District Governor's Visit - Next week is the official 
visit of our District Governor, Jeff Pelkey from the 
Rotary Club of Kittery.  Jeff will bring the official 
greetings of RI President, John Kenney, so it's extremely 
important that we all make a special effort to attend. 

 
 
 
Program - Tonight's speaker was Steve Bucci, President 
of the Money Management International Education 
Foundation that partners with other national 
organizations to foster financial education through 
research.  Steve believes that we are currently in what 
he would call a "credit winter" and had many helpful 
suggestions for people to improve their credit.  Steve 
said that the reward for good credit has never been 
higher.  He also touched on the topic of identity theft 
and how you have to protect yourself.  Thank you to 
Rick Dobson for inviting Steve to speak to us tonight. 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
-October 15 - Bob Danielson (Birthday) 
-October 19 - Wayne Goodrich (Birthday) 
-October 21 - District Governor's Visit 
-October 28 - Membership Seminar 
-October 28 - Halloween Party 
-November 4 - Jan Butler - History of the Church 
 on Meetinghouse Hill 
-November 11 - Survivor's Bob Crowley 
-November 18 - Rotary Foundation 
 
 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 
 
October 21 
Song  Mooers 
Invocation York 
Raffle Gift Redman 
Conductor Ray 
 
October 28 
Song  Murphy 
Invocation Bagdasarian 
Raffle Gift Riemensnider 
Conductor Redman 
 
November 4 
Song  Mutty 
Invocation Barker 
Raffle Gift Roberts 
Conductor Riemensnider 
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